DCD/DCB

FEB 0 6 1992

The Beveridge Paper Company License No. General License
mnTTN: Richard Munson, Jr, Docket No. 99990003
Genera) Manager
717 West Washington Street
Indianapolis, IN 46204

Dear Mr. Munson:
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED DECEMBER 24, 199]

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated January 20, 1992, in response
to our letter datec December 24, 1991, transmitting a Notice of Violation.

We have reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adeguate, and
ha~e no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be
examined during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

William H. Schultz, Chief
Nuciear Materials Inspection
Section 1
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